
We will show you how easy Maths
can be to integrate into your daily
lives and show you what Maths
looks like in our classrooms when
you join your child in the provision.

Parent Forum
EARLY MATHS plus

We are very pleased to offer our fifth
PARENT FORUM session for the school year.

This session will introduce you to the
wonderful world of Early Maths. This is one
of our most important sessions as Maths is

traditionally an area where people don’t feel
confident!

Rebecca Cheetham
Nursery School

Thursday 25th January 2024
9:00am Face-to-face
2:00pm Face-to-face
(Call to book a space)
This month our sessions are both face-to-
face as we are offering the opportunity to
play with your child in the nursery provision.


